Good evening, Frazier Falcons!  This is your proud principal, Ms. Bowser.  We know Spring Fever is in effect.  Please make sure students are well rested and arrive at school on time for the whole time.  Our end of year assessments will begin before we know it.  We’re in the homestretch and students need to maximize instructional time.  Continue to work with students on daily reading for at least an hour at a time for our 3-5 students and 30 minutes for our K-2 students.

Car rider parents, we are receiving numerous complaints during arrival and dismissal.  In the mornings, please monitor your speed and slow down; students and parents are walking and encountering near misses due to excessive speed and darkness.  This includes traffic on Galway and in the school driveway.  In the afternoons, many parents are designating students as walkers and picking up on Galway.  This is not appropriate and many parents doing this are cutting off and getting in front of parents who are actually in the car rider line.  Everyone needs to follow the rules and be respectful.  Law enforcement has been contacted to assess the situation and provide recommendations.  No one likes long lines; you can avoid the lines by coming after 2:25; dismissal ends at 2:35.  Let’s be respectful and keep everyone safe.

Upcoming events

Tomorrow- No School

April 7th -10th- Spring Book Fair

April 10th- Spring Fling Dance immediately after school; pick up will be 4:45pm; Tickets must be purchased by Tues., April 8th

Thanks for listening.  Have a great weekend and see everyone Tues!
